
16th March 2023

Dear Parents, 

We will be holding our Spring term parents’ evenings on Monday 27th March and 
Wednesday 29th March from 4pm to 7pm. This will give you an opportunity to meet 
your child’s teacher and discuss your child’s progress.   

Please click on the link below to select your preferred day and time slot. You will 
get an appointment date and time confirmation next week. Please arrive ten 
minutes before your appointment via the hall doors, so that you can look at your 
child’s work before speaking to the teacher. 

https://forms.office.com/e/WRYn19inEU 

Please make your selection by Monday 20th March so that appointments can be 
allocated. We will do our best to book your appointment in your preferred time slot, 
but this may not be the case if particular time slots are popular. 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs S Bains & Miss P Sutton 

Co-Headteachers 

https://forms.office.com/e/WRYn19inEU



